From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

To: "John Zimmerman"

Cc: jay.bynum@fairoil.com; bob.garrett@fairoil.com; Heather EMNRD Patterson (Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us);
Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly

Subject: RE: Remediation for the Parakeet Federal 29 2RP-3897

Date: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 4:51:00 PM

RE: Fair Oil LTD * Parakeet 29 Fed 1 * 30-015-35140 * 2RP-3897 * DOR: 9/18/16

Jack,

Thank you for the notification. The remediation proposal was approved on 11/2/16, so you are good
to go. The original proposal was approved by BLM also.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: John Zimmerman [mailto:jzimmerman@americansafety.net]
Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2016 9:47 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: jay.bynum@fairoil.com; bob.garrett@fairoil.com

Subject: Remediation for the Parakeet Federal 29 2RP-3897

Mike,
Good morning.

Attached please find for your review the proposed Work Plan for remediation of the Parakeet
Federal 29 site.

Field activities are tentatively scheduled to begin within the next 10-day period between December

9t and 16™. Your questions and/or comments about the upcoming field activities should be
directed to Thomas Franklin at your convenience.

ASSI appreciates the opportunity to work with EMNRD on behalf of Fair Qil, during the
environmental remediation process for a portion of our client’s New Mexico assets.

Regards,
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Jack Zimmerman, PG, CPG

Senior Geologist

American Safety Services, Inc.
432-552-7625 (Office)
432-363-0198 (FAX)
432-557-6195 (Cell)
jizimmerman@americansafety.net
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